
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                     

 20th July 2018                              

Wishing Everyone a Safe and Happy Holiday   

                                                                                                              

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

 

 
Class 5 Show 

Well done to Class 5 who put on a fantastic production of Jungle Book earlier this week. 

Audience participation was amazing too. Congratulations to Miss Oxenham, Mrs Sandercock, 

Mrs Edwards and all the amazing children in Class 5 who worked tirelessly to produce such an 

amazing show! 

 

 

 
Race for Life 

The children have raised an absolutely amazing sum of £1796.20! Far beyond our 

expectations of a possible total of £500. Thank you again for your continuous support and 

kindness in raising this phenomenal amount. 

 

 
 

BBQ 

Another successful event by FOSS to say Thank you to everyone for their support in raising 

funds for our school. 

 

 
 

Raffle Tickets 

The raffle raised a grand total of £473! Lots of lucky winners. 

 

 

 

 
Clubs 

Thank you to everyone who has paid their outstanding bills. Those that are unpaid will be rolled 

over to your Parent pay account under the individual sub headings. 

 

 



 

 

 
Parent Pay 

As you know in September we will be using Parent Pay and School lunches, Cool Club and Early 

Birds need to be booked through this system. Cool club can still be booked via the office during 

the day if parents require the care short notice. Hopefully this will go fairly smoothly but no 

doubt there will be a few problems initially.  

 

 

School Uniform 

A reminder that school uniform needs to be grey trousers, skirt/pinafore dress, white polo 

shirt and royal blue sweatshirt/cardigan with the school logo. Black school shoes needed not 

trainers please. 

 
 

 

 

If you are booking a holiday make sure it coincides with school breaks. Government guidelines need to be followed 

regarding holidays. The calendar dates this year are below: 

Dates for Summer Term 

2018 

Wednesday 5th September                        First day of Autumn term 

Thursday 13th September                         Swimming begins 

Monday 22nd-26th October                        Half Term 

Monday 29th October                              School closed to Pupils 

Wednesday 19th December                        Last Day of Autumn Term 


